
 

 
 

STUDENT INFORMATION FORMS 
 

 
 
September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
 
Each year, we are required to update our student information.  The following form(s) will be 
going home today and need to be completed and returned to your child’s teacher by Friday, 
October 9th, 2020. 
 
 
• Student Verification Form 

 
Additional Forms that will be attached, only if we do not have from previous years: 
 

• Media/Website Consent Form  
• Fresh Grade Consent Form  
• Two Way Conference Form 
 
 
The Student Verification Form needs to be reviewed carefully for any errors.  This is the 
form we refer to in the event of an emergency and it is very important that we have correct 
information regarding your child. 
 
Please ensure the student’s name, address, and telephone numbers are correct. 
 
Emergency Contacts need to be carefully checked and corrected/updated if necessary. 
 
If there are health, medical, legal or custody issues please make note of them on the form.  
 
Once you have checked over all the information, please sign and date the form. All unsigned 
forms will be returned home for a signature. 
 
Please return all forms to your child’s teacher by Friday, October 9th, 2020. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Latimer Road Elementary  
604-576-9184 
 
 


